
TRAFFIC ALERT 

OLD GOFORTH ROAD CONSTRUCTION 

Due to road construction, Old Goforth Road Southbound between Stone Crest Blvd. and Calomel Trail will be 

closed on Saturday, February 23.  The closure will last from 7:00 AM to 7:00 PM. Detour signs will be up. The 

road improvement project is part of the bond package passed in 2014.    

 

 


